
Tuesday 1st November

Dear Parents and Carers,

Monday 21st November - 4B and 4S Brass Concert

4B and 4S have been working incredibly hard, mastering the skills of playing a brass
instrument. After only 8 lessons, run by Richmond Music Trust, they are ready to
perform and showcase their newly acquired skills.

You are invited to come and watch your child perform in the Rose Hall at the following
times:

4B 9.45am – 10.00am

4S 10.25am – 10.40am

We hope to see you there.

Thank you,

Mrs Simms and  Miss Bienge


